
May 24, 2021

My name is Tiffany Novak and I am a wife and mom of four. I support House Bill 248 because 

we are all individually created with different needs and should be able to freely make decisions 

on what does or does not go in our bodies. I don’t treat any one of our family members the same 

regarding discipline, education or health. Each one of us in unique. Each one of us has different 

skills. Each one with their own personality. There is no “one shoe fits all” for any of us. I am sure 

the same is for your family. What is best for us is unlikely to match up perfectly for you. The 

freedom to decide is crucial to my health and well-being, as well as some of my children’s. 


Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House Bill 

248. 





Sincerely, 


Tiffany Novak


